Hartford USCIS Office to Reopen
Effective August 1, 2005, the USCIS Adoption Unit in Hartford, Connecticut will reopen.  All Connecticut residents will again file I-600A applications through the Hartford CIS office.  Details of office hours and contact information will be posted as it becomes available.
ARC-CT Forms Parent’s Association
The organizational meeting of the ARC-CT Parent’s Association will be held on July 30, 2005 from 10:00 am to 11:30 am. Please call or email for additional information.
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